
Press Release - Oklahoma Dept. of Transportation
*******************************************************************
Oklahoma Department of Transportation, Public Affairs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK  73105
Phone:  405-521-6000, Fax:  405-521-2524
*******************************************************************
Information is also posted on http://www.okladot.state.ok.us
*******************************************************************
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 16, 2007

RE: ODOT to hold public meeting about I-235 at 36th St. project

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), invites you to
attend a public meeting to provide input on the proposed improvements
to State Highway 33 between the new alignment at the Cimarron River
and US-177, Payne County, Oklahoma.  
The public meeting is scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 23,
2007, in the Thomas-Wilhite Memorial Library, Commission Room, located
at 101 East Thomas, Perkins, OK. Representatives from ODOT, will be on
hand to present information regarding the improvements.
        Additional information about the project and the upcoming
meeting can be obtained from Nancy Ashton obtained from Nancy Ashton,
ODOT Environmental Coordinator, 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 21st
Street, Oklahoma City, OK  73105, (405)521-2676, nashton@odot.org or
Craig Moody, ODOT Public Involvement Specialist, 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma
City, OK 73105, (405) 522-1465, cmoody@odot.org.

ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all citizens, including those
who may be disabled.  If you would like to attend this meeting but
find it difficult due to disability, architectural barrier, or other
special needs, or if you require a sign-language interpreter, please
contact Mr. Craig Moody.
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(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT
Public Affairs Office at 405-521-6000.)


